B102 June Newsletter

Wow! Can you believe it's already June? The year has flown by! We had a blast and loved celebrating our dads this past month! Thank you for joining us for such a sweet and special time together. It meant the world to your kids!

For the end of the year we will have "Happy Trails to You" Days on Tuesday, June 13 & Wednesday, June 14. We will also incorporate the study of farming, all things western, and horses. These western days will be a fun time where the kids can dress up like cowgirls and cowboys. Additionally, we will have fun western activities and a petting zoo. We will have a blast as we giddy up into summer!

If your child will be in Summer Camps at all, I look forward to seeing them there! If not, you can still encourage your child's learning and growing at home. By incorporating simple, intentional things such as counting everyday objects, talking about the letters in words, and reading together at home, you can help your child to continue growing during the summer.

It has been an incredible adventure teaching your children and I'm so grateful for each and every one of them. It has been amazing to watch them learn and grow so much in this past year, and I'm so grateful that I had the opportunity to come alongside and be with them on their journey. Also thank you parents for your support, understanding, patience, and grace throughout the year as many things in preschool have changed. I'm so overwhelmingly proud of your children and the progress and growth they have made in so many different areas. I have loved seeing them grow in friendships and develop so many skills in interacting and loving each other! The kids have grown so close and love each other so much! One of my favorite things to see is how much your kids have also grown in their independence and self confidence. They are proud of themselves and more confident and it shows in approaching new tasks and interacting with others. They love to proudly tell me what they were able to do. Most importantly, it is amazing to see the kids learn about God and what it means to love Him and others. I love seeing their excitement for Chapel songs, hearing their great questions about God, and hearing their precious, sincere prayers.

I have absolutely loved teaching your kids this year and it was truly such a unique and spectacular class with the kids being so loving and wonderful to each other. I hope I will get to see your sweet kiddos around during summer camps and next year! The children have grown so much this year that I know wherever they head next they will continue to grow and become the amazing people God has made them to be.

Important June Dates:

